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24th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Life Drawing Hosted by Leighton Park 
Tuesday 6.30pm – 8.30pm 

In addition to the Art Department's enrichment programme, Leighton Park’s 
resident artist Ella Shepard is planning to run a four-session life drawing course, 
with a visiting life model.  

It is hoped that these sessions will benefit students in Years 11 to 13 not only in terms 
of improving their drawing and looking skills, but also by building their artistic 
portfolio, giving them a wider selection of relevant work to demonstrate their 
range and ability. This is particularly valuable for their coursework or should 
students wish to apply for creative higher education courses in the future. As it is 
aimed at students studying creative subjects, all the sessions will be closed to other 
students and carefully supervised by the Art Department staff. Any student who 
expresses interest in taking part, who doesn’t already study an Arts subject, will be 
required to contact Ella.  

These sessions will incur a cost of £5 per person per session to cover the cost of the 
model. The proposed sessions will take place on Tuesday evenings from 6.30pm -
8.30pm for four weeks starting on 4th February. We expect that those students 
attending commit to all four sessions and the cost will be added to the school bill. 

The dates the sessions will take place on are:  

• 4th February  
• 11th February 
• 25th February 
• 3rd March 
 

Please complete the electronic reply slip by Monday 3rd February 2020 if you would 
like your son/daughter to take part in the sessions.  

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact Ella by email 
ellashepard@leightonpark.com 

 
Kind regards, 

 
  
Mark Wood 
Head of Art 

Eddie Falshaw 
Deputy Head 
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Please complete the electronic reply slip by Monday 3rd February 2020 

Life Drawing Hosted by Leighton Park  

Starting Tuesday 4th February from 6.30pm – 8.30pm 

 

Student Name: ……………………………………………………………..Tutor Group: …………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for ………………………….………. to attend the four Life Drawings sessions 
from Tuesday 4th February 

I am happy for a payment of £20 to be added to my bill for the Spring term. 

  
Please state below if your son/daughter has any allergies/medical conditions: 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Parent/Guardian contact number for Tuesday evenings:…………………………………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 

Dated………………………………………………………………. 


